DTE

Fermi 2
6400 N Dixie Hwy,
Newport, MI 48166

September 25, 2023

Mr. Brandon Hurley

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
505 West 15 Street

Austin, Texas 78701

administration@tllrwdcc.org

Brandon.hurley@tllrwedd.org

RE: TLLRWDCC #2-0406-00

Dear Mr. Hurley:

DTE Energy Fermi 2 Power Plant is réquesting an amendment to its Import Agreement Number 2-0406-
00. We are requesting an additional total activity of 18,000 curies (for a revised total of 20,000 curies)
for the current Fiscal Year ending August 31, 2024,

The volume will remain the same (300 cf) as identified in the agreement.

We are also requesting for this to be reviewed in the November meeting slot {but not currently
scheduled).

If you have questions, please contact me at (734) 586-9853 or (269) 214-0009 (mobile).

Sincerely,

Joseph Osborn
Principal Radioactive Shipper-WMG, Inc.
DTE Energy Fermi Nuclear Plant





